UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

JUL 6 1979

SGPL :CRH

70-1426
-

Transnuclear, Inc.
ATTN: Mr. John Mangusi
General Manager Ozerations
1 North Broadway
White Plains, New York 10601

Gentlemen:
Please reference your letters of May 24, 1979 and June 26, 1979,

An extension to July 31, 1979 has been granted to Tri-State Motor Transit
Company for submitting a training and qualification plan in accordance
with 10 CFR Part 73.30(e).

Pending approval of the Tri-State Motor Transit Company training and quali-
fication plan, their drivers and escorts providing protection tor security
shipments of special nuclear materials must be trained, qualified and re-
qualified annually in accordance with the Tri-State Motor Transit Company
SNM Security Transportation Manual 2-A and NRC generic license conditions
of May 14, 1976.

Sincerely,

WM bk

Georgé W. McCorkle, Chief ™
Physical Security Licensing Branch

cc: Tri-State Motor Transit Co.

7908140 %’{’




ot B ‘¢
Rk B

x‘.’-;:’in?‘ 3

R L

-y




